
 

 

 
 

Victoria Lee became the Regional Commissioner of the U.S. Bureau of Labor Statistics (BLS) in Atlanta, 
Georgia, on January 1, 2023. In her role, she oversees the regional planning of data collection and operations 
for several Bureau programs including the following Principal Federal Economic Indicators – Consumer Price 
Index, Producer Price Index, Employment Cost Index and Import/Export Price Index. Ms. Lee started her career 
in 1996 as a Field Economist in the Consumer Price Index program. She spent several years as a Regional 
Economist with the BLS Office of Economic Analysis and Information writing news releases and providing data 
to the public, before returning to the Price Division in 2006 as a Supervisory Economist/Branch Chief. She 
served five years in that role before being promoted to Assistant Regional Commissioner of Price Programs in 
2011.  

 

Ms. Lee graduated with honors from Fort Valley State University with a Bachelor of Science in Agricultural 
Economics. She also holds an M.B.A in International Business from Mercer University. She is a proud member 
of Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, Inc.  

 

Ms. Lee is married to Charlie Lee and has two sons – James and Victor. 
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